Public Facilities Department
Martin J. Walsh, Mayor

MEMORANDUM
To: Maureen Fenney, City Clerk, Boston City Hall
From: Maureen Anderson, Senior Project Manager

Public Facilities Department

Project: Boston City Hall Plaza Renovation Phase |
RE: Public Meeting Notice — Schematic Design presentation
Date: May 31, 2019

The Public Facilities Department will be presenting schematic design concepts for the Boston City
Hall Plaza Renovation on:

Wednesday, June 5, 2019 from 6:00 to 8:00 pm at Boston City Hall's 3" floor lobby.

Please see attached meeting notice and post.
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Pleuse join us!
June 5, 2019, 6-8 p.n

For a public meeting to discuss the
Boston City Hall Plaza renovation

Design presentation, followed by an open exhibit

Boston City Hall, third floor lobby

Mayor Martin J. Walsh Enter from plaza / government center
City of Boston Operations Cabinet

Public Facilities Department For more info visit bostan.gov/city-hall-plaza




